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Kimley»Horn

May 29, 2024

Walgreens Store #10240 - Bryant
Modification Narrative

This letter is to outline the modifications being proposed at the Walgreens site located at 5500 Highway
5N, Bryant, AR 72022.

Due to the construction of the ARDOT roadway project no. 061335, the Walgreens’ parking spaces located
along Highway 5 frontage were taken out of compliance from the City’s ordinance due to the loss in
parking space depth. Therefore, we are proposing the removal of 10 of the existing 16 parking spaces. A
landscaped island will replace the 10 parking spaces and contain a new sidewalk that connects the site’s
accessible route to the public sidewalk. This project will also require further coordination with ARDOT as
we are working within their existing right-of-way.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at 479-388-1015 or by
email at matt.cox@kimley-horn.com should you have any questions or need any addition information.

Thank you,
KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC.

Matt Cox, PE
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